
A World Beyond Oil 
- COme 2gether – 

 

 
 

Climate change and oil crisis is challenging our very way of living.  
 

 How do we bring down CO2-emmissions and create a CO2-neutral world, 
when oil is the essential raw material that our entire civilization is built upon? 

 What implications will the end of the oil age have for the world and how will it 
affect our way of living? 

 Who has the right to the last oil and what should it primarily be reserved for? 

 What do we do, when oil-production is decreasing at the same time as world 
population and world demand continues to rise? 

 
These are essential questions that we all will have to deal with, sooner than later. 
 
On this climate camp we will deal with these questions, but the main focus will be 
to create visions and scenarios for a world beyond oil.  
 
How would the world look like if we didn’t have fossil fuels? How radical would it 
affect our everyday lives? Would it fundamentally change our way of thinking? How 
do we move from thinking about change to actually making change? 
 
Nature does not run on fossil fuels, it runs on sunlight. Can we mimic nature and do 
the same? 
 
The climate camp will bring together mainly young people from all parts of the world, 
who are already engaged in and concerned about the climate change challenges, to 
meet to unfold and share their ideas and visions on how to protect the Earth and our 
atmosphere while allowing for sustainable and equitable development worldwide. 
 
During the week-long gathering there will be different presentations on the climate 
issues, but the main focus will be to create a forum for visionary dialogue and use 
the great opportunity of having knowledgeable and engaged people from around the 
Earth to, from their diverse perspectives, create a vision for change. 
 
We will work from the assumption that another world is possible and try to unfold a 
vision based on aspiration and hope rather than on reaction and denial and present 
it in a form, which will be recorded on DVD and later on presented to the UN Climate 
Change Conference in Copenhagen. 

 
The climate camp will take place at Brandbjerg Folk High School from 9. – 15. of 
August 2009 and will be part of a bigger COme 2gether event, where we will meet 
with participants from the other 10 Folk High Schools in Copenhagen. 

 
For further information please contact: 
 
Jesper Saxgren 
 
Brandbjerg Folk High School - Brandbjergvej 12 - 7300 Jelling.  
Phone: +45-75 87 15 00  
www.brandbjerg.dk 

 

http://www.brandbjerg.dk/

